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NYSIM has new temporary space! 

We are excited to announce that NYSIM has moved 

into new temporary space! NYSIM is currently located 

on the 2
nd

 floor of 577 First Avenue. Please reach out 

to us at nysim@nyumc.org or 646.501.4000. 

NYU 3T Program a 

Success! 

Saturday, December 1, 2012 NYSIM 

supported the 3T program at the NYU 

College of Nursing. Four rooms of 

simulation with approximately 30 

medical and nursing students were 

taught on inter-professional teamwork 

tactics. 

Faculty Development Corner 

Sign up for Objective Oriented Debriefing Course for 

Simulation Educators! 

For information or registration please contact the Directors 

grace.ng@nyumc.org  or demian.szyld@nyumc.org. 

Upcoming courses are scheduled for: 

 Friday, January 18, 2013 

 Monday, February 4, 2013 

 Tuesday, March 12, 2013 
 Monday, April 8, 2013 

 
The next NYSIM Community Meeting will be held on 

Monday, December 11, 2012.  

 

NYSIM NEWS 
 

This week at NYSIM 

Congratulations! Two 
Emergency Medicine Abstracts 
accepted for Oral Presentation 
 
The American Institute of Ultrasound in Medicine 
(AIUM) Scientific Program Committee has 
accepted two abstracts written by Drs. Blackstock, 
Szyld, Munson and Koziatek,  “Bedside 
Ultrasound Skills Acquisition by Medical Students 
on Emergency Medicine Rotation” and 
“Ultrasound Knowledge and Image interpretation 
gains by Students on Emergency Medicine 
Rotation”  for oral presentation at the 2013 AIUM 

Annual Convention in April 2013. 
 

Connect with us: 
www.nysim center.org 646.501.4000 Twitter@ NYSIMCenter  

Linkedin: New York Simulation Center for the Health Sciences 

Wednesday 
C21 GME Anesthesia At the Hospital for Joint Diseases 
 

Thursday 
NYU Acute Care Nurse Practitioner Program at the NYU 
College of Nursing  
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